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March, 19th 2025 
 
Ref: 017/03/ATU/PC/CIR-2025 
 
To: Members of the ATU Administrative Council 
 
Re: Invitation to the 26th Ordinary Session of the ATU Administrative Council 
2025 scheduled for 28-30 May 2025 at King Fadh Hotel in Dakar, Senegal 
 
Following the kind invitation of the Government of the Republic of Senegal and in 
conformity with article 9 of the Constitution and article 2 of the Convention of the Union, 
I have the honour to invite you to attend the 26th Ordinary Session of the ATU 
Administrative Council which will be held at King Fadh Hotel in Dakar, Senegal from 
28-30 May 2025. 
 
The draft agenda and registration form of the Council Session are attached for your 
necessary action. Nominated participants are therefore kindly requested to register for 
the meeting using the registration link: https://atuuat.africa/event/atu-administrative-
council-in-senegal/ . We hope to receive the registrations by Wednesday, 14th May 
2025 for our planning purposes. 
  
The working documents, draft working program and the general information for 
participants including the list of Hotels in Dakar will soon be made available to all 
registered participants through the provided link. 
 
If you have any question or need any clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. I look forward to the participation by your administration/organization.  
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
John OMO 
Secretary-General 
 
Encl: Draft Agenda  

https://atuuat.africa/event/atu-administrative-council-in-senegal/
https://atuuat.africa/event/atu-administrative-council-in-senegal/

